

MILAN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

412 E. CARR ST. MILAN, INDIANA 47031 Tel(812) 654-2365

> Jane E. Rogers Superintendent

February 28, 2022

Dear Parents,

Communication is important to us as we work with you to ensure our students are safe and successful. We are pleased to tell you that we have added a new feature to our communication system that may be helpful to someone in your family or neighborhood.

Currently, only one parental contact per student may be added to our communication list. This is the list we use to call, email, or text you with school information including when school is closed or delayed.

Now others who are interested in joining this communication list may do so by filling out the link below. This information will be added to our system.

Community Call List

This link may also be found on the homepage of our website by clicking "Community Call List." Hopefully this will help your family because now grandparents, and friends or neighbors who help with your children can sign up to receive the same information, and at the same time, that you do.

A reminder that you can also get our free app on your device. Just go to your App Store and type in "Milan Community Schools." This gives you access to school events, daily lunch and breakfast menus, our live feed, and much more. Check it out!

Thanks for your support of Milan Community Schools.

Sincerely,

Jane E. Rogers